News story: Civil news: change to
telephone number for Recovery Services

You should use 0203 8144 366 if you wish to contact Recovery Services about
the repayment of legal aid costs.
The new telephone number for Recovery Services is 0203 8144 366.

Callers to the new number will have the same options as before to have their
call redirected to the right team for their enquiry.

Anyone calling the old number of 020 3334 6373 will hear a recorded message
from 28 November 2017 asking them to redial using 0203 8144 366.

We will give notice before the recorded message is removed and the old number
taken out of service.

Further information

RecoveryServices-Enquiries@Justice.gov.uk — for questions about this change
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